
Thank you for the opportunity to provide feedback on the Stibnite Gold Project as part of the 

National Environmental Policy Act.  

I am a geologist with over 30 years in the mining industry, and I say let mining foot the bill for the 

ultimate clean-up while producing a mineral our government has deemed critical to our economy. It 

makes so much sense and is a win for the environment and a win for Idaho and for the U.S.  

Thank you for your thorough review of the Stibnite Gold Project. I urge you to permit the mine using 

the 2021 Modified Mine Plan so Perpetua Resources can provide jobs with a living wage while 

cleaning up our environment.  

Sincerely, 

Nancy Oyer 


